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Dear Parent/Carer,





�





Golden Certificates for the week ending 07/07/2017


Reception ~ Riley Williamson-�                    Howell�Year 1 ~ Isaac Gouldbourn�Year 2 ~ Beth Ralston


Year 3 ~ Lucy Groves


Year 4 ~ Francesca Thompson


Year 5 ~ Samantha Morrison�Year 6 ~ Annie Barker


All these pupils gave 100% in their studies last week.





�





Good to be Green week ending 07/07/2017


Reception ~ Brooke Owens�Year 1 ~ Charlie Morton�Year 2 ~ Lucas Pilkington


Year 3 ~ Alana Gouldbourn


Year 4 ~ Thomas Robinson


Year 5 ~ Lily Garner�Year 6 ~ Matthew Pownall�Well done to all children who keep the Golden Rules all week and whose names are entered in the class raffle. 





�


�Winning House


Green with 315 House Points, Wilfrid 273, Griffin 270 and Mallory 253.�Well done to Green!�


�


             


A massive congratulations to Griffin who won Sports Day last week.  They were followed closely by Mallory, then Wilfrid  and Green.                      
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Attendance week ending 07/07/2017


Reception ~ 100%


Year 1 ~ 97.33%


Year 2 ~ 96.54%


Year 3 ~ 97.14%


Year 4 ~ 95.38%


Year 5 ~ 96.00%


Year 6 ~ 97.00%


Well done to Reception and Year Three, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class attendance winners. 





�





Lunchtime Golden Table�The winners for last week were:


Reception ~ Emily Mottershead�Year 1 ~ Sophie Newton


Year 2 ~ Lucas Pilkington�Year 3 ~ Mia Leigh


Year 4 ~ Louie Thomas-Wade


Year 5 ~ Charlie Bannister�Year 6 ~ Daniel Thompson�


��





VIP’s this week


Our VIP’s this week wearing the red sweatshirts will be:


Reception ~ Charlie Cuppello�Year 1 ~ Eloise Chown


Year 2 ~ Katie Campbell


Year 3 ~ Ella O’Donoghue


Year 4 ~ Mia Cosgrove�Year 5 ~ Isabella Maloney


Year 6 ~ Daniel Thompson�               (carried over)� �               
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Times Table Champions�Times Table Certificates have been awarded to:�~ Luca Brookes (x5)�~ Charlie Morton (x5)�~ Phoebe Hoskins (x10)�~ Clara Lindley-Turnbull (x10)�~ Alfie Rawlings-Brown (x4)�~ Cameron Capp (x6)�~ Guy Abbott (x6)





�


Piano Certificates�Congratulations to all our pupils in school who achieved their end of year piano certificates:


~ Katie Gallagher�~ Ella O’Donoghue�~ Kalina O’Brien�~ James Johnston�~ Maya McNiven�~ Kirsty Marshall�~ Annie Barker�~ Beatrice Moore





Sporting Achievements�Congratulations to our Year 4 Hockey Team who took part in the Hockey Festival hosted at Alderley Edge Hockey Club. Their behaviour was exemplary. Thank you to Mrs Thomas-Wade for supporting the team.                                                                 





The Year 6 Girls’ Cricket Team came 3rd out of the 7 teams competing at Macclesfield and District Schools. A fantastic achievement. Well done girls. We love our cricket at Mobberley School.





Highly Commended�Our Year 5 pupils attended Knutsford Academy for 2 days this half term, a Maths and a PE enrichment day. Their behaviour was exemplary and they were outstanding ambassadors for their school. Well done.





              PTO





                  


                  





Claiming Additional Funding�If you are in receipt of benefits because possibly your financial circumstances have changed, you are caring for a relative or you are no longer in work please do not hesitate to contact the Cheshire East Free School Meals Helpline (Tel: 0300 123 5012) and complete the necessary paperwork to claim Pupil Premium Funding for your child. This sum of money pays for school dinners but also guarantees extra funding which can be used in a variety of ways to support your child in school (e.g. music tuition, funding for trips, after school clubs, additional support in school).


Whilst all children in the Infants receive free school meals under the government scheme this should not be confused with this pupil premium funding which will pay for your child’s dinners (when they move into Juniors) as well as providing additional monies for your child’s education in school.








Looking Forward to Sept 2017�A message from Mr Stenson ~





I am delighted to be joining the staff at Mobberley Primary School from September. In my recent visits to the school I have received an extremely warm welcome from the children and teaching staff. The Summer Fair was a wonderful occasion (blessed with good weather) and a clear demonstration of community spirit that is present around the school. I am fortunate to be building upon the excellent work of Mrs Owen and I very much look forward to leading the school community into the next stage of the school’s rich history.





Kind regards,





Damien















































�


Airport Party�Congratulations to the pupils who attended the Airport Party (no sickness or absences this school year). A sincere thanks to the 3 parents who supported the event and ensured the day ran smoothly. �


�





Rainbow Stalls Thank You�Congratulation to the Reception Class who raised £97.50 from their Rainbow Stall at the Summer Fair. Year 2 were 2nd (£57.90) and Year 6 were 3rd (£51.00). Thank you to all staff, parents and pupils for supporting or running a Rainbow Stall. Together you raised £384.30 from your efforts!�


�





Dog Fouling�Can I please remind everyone that no dogs are allowed in the school grounds. Recently we have had an incident of dog fouling on the path at the end of the school day. Thank you for your kind consideration.





Wanted Still�The Year 6 Young Leaders are visiting Ark Vets as part of their Community Project and are collecting old, clean towels / blankets. Please send in any donations by tomorrow. 





Please send in to school any clean men’s old shirts to be used as art aprons.





Dinner Monies�Please settle all dinner monies by the end of this week. This includes overdue amounts and payments up to the end of term.


Children in Year 2 will no longer receive Universal Infant Free School Meals in September, when they move up into Juniors.


Any changes to dinner patterns for September for any child need to be advised by the end of this week else we will assume your child will continue with the same meal pattern and you will be charged accordingly.








��

















MOPS NEWS





Thank you to all those who entered MOPS ‘Name the Dog’ fundraising event for Guide Dogs last week. We are endeavouring to exceed our last total from a couple of years ago of £75 … so we will continue again this week as so far we are running short of this amount. It is a pound well spent as not only are you supporting a charity which relies solely on fundraising (receiving no government funding) and is a complete life changer for so many partially sighted and blind children / adults … but your child has the chance of two free sessions at MOPS worth £20.00 – a definite bargain!





Our Wimbledon session was a success – strawberries and ice cream followed by a mini tennis tournament. There are definitely Wimbledon contenders from what we witnessed last week. 🎾 Well done to all those who took part.





Our Thurs and Fri homework table is still available as children are still using this.





This Tuesday is our Chocolate Party. We shall have a party tea followed by an outside company showing the children how to make chocolate ‘goodies’. This looks set to be a really fun afternoon if not a little sticky! We do endeavour to eat healthily at the after school club and these slightly unhealthier sessions are few and far between. If any parent does not want their child to take part please let MOPS know. The session finishes at 5pm so hopefully parents will not collect their children before 5pm on Tuesday as they will miss out on taking home what they have made.





Any parents / carers interested in their child attending MOPS please ring 0775 9563603 or call into MOPS based in the school hall for further informed. Thank you.
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